REGIONAL INSTITUTE OF EDUCATION: BHUBANESWAR
(CAMPUS & WELFARE SECTION)

NOTICE

No: 6 Date: 26.03.2021
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This is to inform to all the staff of the Institute that internal road renovation work
has been started by the CPWD, Civil. While doing the work all precautionary steps will
be taken by the Road Contractor, CPWD official and Office Administration by which
no/ less inconvenience to be faced by the inhabitant of Quarters.

However, cooperation of all staff is highly solicited for smooth completion of the
work at the earliest. If any issue/clarification is required from any staff they are
requested to contact directly to Dr. Kalinga Ketaki, Chairperson of Road Work
Monitoring Committee (Mob. No. 9090250027) or Mr. Susanta Ku Rout, SO, C &W (Mob
No. 7873505682 ). Moreover, it is also requested that no staff should directly make any
argument with the Contractor/CPWD Engineers regarding any issue related to
renovation of the road work, which may create any untoward situation and ultimately

hamper the work.
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This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.
Administrative Officer

Copy to -
1. All Heads/l/c of Deptts/Sections for information and circulation among all staff

memibers for necessary cooperation.

2. Dr. Kalinga Ketaki, Chairperson Road Monitoring Committee and other membpers
of the Committee for information and necessary action.

3.1/c CAC to upload the notice in the Institute website for kind information of all staff
members.

4. Executive Engineer, CPWD Civil for information and necessary action. It is also
requested that Road Contractor may be instructed to complete work within the
time limit and also take proper care how less inconvenience will be faced by the

staff.

.\Pgwfbv 5.Dean (1) and Dean ( R) for kind information.

6.S0, C & W for information and necessary action.
7. APC to Principal for kind information of Principal.



